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Date:  April 24, 2017                 
Complaint Number:  17-219023               
Type of Incident: Shooting  
Reporting Officer: Deputy William Marks 
Supervisor Approval:  Sergeant Bryan Muir 
 
 
On Monday, April 24, 2017 at approximately 12:10 am, the Kent County Sheriff’s Office 
received multiple 9-1-1 calls reporting the sound of gunshots in the 1200 block of Woodfield 
East DR SE.  
 
Information reference the sound of gunshots was broadcast to area law enforcement agencies and 
deputies arrived in the area of the report a short time later. Upon deputies arriving in the area 
they located a twenty-six year old, male, Grand Rapids resident suffering from multiple, non-life 
threatening gunshot wounds. 
 
While deputies were securing the scene for medical personnel, officers from the Kentwood 
Police Department located a vehicle in the area of Eastern Ave SE and 48th ST SE which 
matched the description of a vehicle seen by witnesses fleeing the area of the initial report. 
 
The subject located by the Kentwood Police Department was transported to the Sheriff’s Office 
and lodged at the Kent County Correctional Facility.  
 
Investigators with the Sheriff’s Office are completing their investigation and will forward their 
report to the prosecutor’s office for review in the coming days.  
 
If charges are authorized an additional press release will be completed after arraignment. 
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